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“Rejoice in the Lord always.” 

Pastor Bill’s message this Sunday, October 11,   

will be from  

Philippians 4:1-9 

Special Talent 
The music department is looking for those that would be 

interested in singing, playing an instrument, reciting a 

special poem, or even a special reading. If you would be 

interested, please contact Jennifer Wrye at 573-280-4196 

to schedule a Sunday.  

 
Please welcome the Wrye Family to our church 

family. Brian is transferring from Barnett Union, 

Jennifer, Braden and Brilee is transferring from 

Flatwoods Baptist Church. Brian and Jennifer also 

have 2 younger children besides Braden and Brilee 

they are Bree and Breck. Wonderful sidenote 

Jennifer will be our music director. We are so 

overjoyed that your family has joined our church 

family 

 
Wallace Vernon passed away on Thursday, September 24. 

Graveside services were on Saturday, October 3 at the 

Eldon City Cemetery. Memorials in his name are 

suggested to the First Christian Church of Eldon or the 

Missouri Press Association. Thank you to those that have 

sent in a memorial to the church.  

 
Facebook Live 

To those at home watching the Sunday services on 

Facebook please be patient the Media Team is working on 

getting the equipment fine-tuned and running correctly. If 

you experience silence during some of the music that we 

may have in the service it is due to the fact that Facebook 

is silencing this part because we don’t have permission to 

use some of the YouTube videos that we use.  

Thank you for your understanding and patience.  

http://www.eldonfcc.org/
mailto:fcceldon@eldonpc.com


PRAYER CONCERNS 
Margaret Givens, Melissa Gier, Joan Enloe, Billie 

Pittrich, Robb Armstrong, Treva Crismon, Betty 

Kincaid, Terri Chisholm, Melaine Hudson, Dwayne 

Wood, Rosemary Scmon, Dorothy Simpson, Nadine 

Hachler, Bill & Darlene Adcock, Sandy Neal,  Harry 

Reed, Steven Jenkins, Marje Ketchum, John Sellers, 

Homer Tompkins,  Romeo Bonifacio, Joshua 

Fitzpatrick, Connie Zellmer, Janet Hatten, Steve Potter, 

Gail Graham, Josie Lange, Anna Curtis, Wyndee 

Moreland, Rob Frazee, Debra Hess, Janet Brown, Lynn 

Wolfier, Erne Herman, Julie Lodes, Betty Crouch, Judy 

Beach, Tiffany, Ted Dowler, Curt Morris, Ella Dee 

Cohen and son Paul Kidwell, Chevy Hayes, Debbie 

Peters, Charlie Butler, Wes Meyers, Doug Turner,  

Eddie Gibson, Katrina Platt, Linda Hamacher, Nancy 

McComb, David Thompson, Debbie Hawks, Lauryn 

Tisdale, Kathy Spriggs, Bill Conn, Margaret Hines, 

Laura Lynn Kerr, Fern Kays, David Queen, Howard 

Vann, Kristi Dawson, Ted Smith, Thelma Currence 
Please pray for those workers on the front lines of this 

pandemic. 

Lee House:  David Queen 

Kidwell Home: Joan Enloe 

Bristol Manor: Bob Mishler 

Summit Villa: Treva Crismon 

Rock Island Care: Howard Vann 

Miller County Care Center: Dorothy Simpson 

Oak Tree Villa: Marje Ketcham 

Please call the office to update the announcements and prayer concerns.  

 
 

Contributions 
Week ending, October 4:  

 Tithes: $2584.00 

 Designated Giving: $116.00 

 Givelify Giving: $235.00 

 Penny-A-Point: $27.00 

Attendance 
October 4 –55 Facebook Views – 117 

Those Who Serve 

Communion Prep– Charlette Crouch 
Worship Leader– Charlette Crouch  

Fellowship– *** 
Home Communion – Dale Flaugher 

ELDERS – October: 

  Gary Tompkins – Rose Adams 

DEACONS – October: 

  Charlette Crouch – Patti Gibson 

  Ron Uarich – Carol Harden  

 

 

2020 Financial Report 
Budget Required Year to Date $143,712.50 

Budget Received Year to Date $127.920.95 

Required Monthly Budget $14,371.25 

Budget Received Month to Date $3,147.00 

Expenses for Month to Date $2,330.26 

Expenses for Year to Date $144,812.89  

Coffee and Fellowship 
Thank you to all of you that have signed up to do 

fellowship. There is a sign-up sheet on the kitchen door. 
Thank you, Carolyn Cardwell 

 

Women’s Bible Study  
Women’s Bible Study will be on Sunday, October 11th at 

5:30 p.m.  in the office board room. The group is on Lesson 

4 of “The God You May Not Know” by David 

Jeremiah.  Please feel free to join us.  

 

 
As many of you already are aware that the Ham & Bean 

Dinner will be a little different this year. There is a sign 

up sheet at the back of the sanctuary for work times and 

desserts, desserts this year will be limited to the 

following pies, Apple, Cherry and Pumpkin and cakes 

Angel Food and Chocolate, please indicate what you 

can bring and how many. The work schedule for the 

week prior to the dinner will be the same as previous 

years; Monday, clean kitchen, Tuesday, sort beans and 

cut ham, Wednesday, make slaw and finish any prep 

work needed. Monetary donations are still needed to 

offset costs for this church fundraiser.  

Ham & Bean 

Dinner 

October 22 

Drive Up Only 

Handbell Practice 
Handbell practice will be on Wednesdays, at 6:30 PM and 

Sunday mornings at 9:00 AM. If you have any questions, 

please contact Jennifer Wrye at 573-280-4196. 

 
Join us for an afternoon of fun at the Fall Festival @ 

Stark Caverns. We will meet at the church parking lot at 

10:30 am on Saturday October 17, and carpool to the 

event - or you can meet us at the cave. There will be 

various activities that day including cave tours. As usual 

the youth program will cover the cost for this event. 

Please RSVP to sign up at 573-392-8282.  


